
Montrose Athletic Booster Club
Meeting Minutes
October 9, 2024

The MABC meeting was called to order at 6:04pm in the math classroom.

Members present were: Carey Drehle, Janna Wareham, Janette Crowder, Tricia Swaters, Misty
Meredith, and Amy Wagner.

Approval of the agenda was made by Misty Meredith and seconded by Janette Crowder.
Motioned carried

Meeting minutes from August were read by Janna Wareham. Motion to approve was made by
Janette Crowder and seconded by Misty Meredith. Motion carried

Treasurer’s report was given by Janette Crowder. There is $10,000 in the gym floor account and
$4,000 from the class of 2024 that the school has with a total of $14,000. There is $4,575 in
sponsorships with a balance of $22,542.24 in the account. There are Venmo donations that
haven’t been deposited yet into the bank accounts. $75 for sponsorships and $600 for the gym
floor. Motion to approve the treasurer’s report was made by Misty Meredith and seconded by
Tricia Swaters. Motion carried

Bills for approval: Softball Senior Night flowers, Cross Country timing, $500 yearly allowance for
the softball team for the batting cage repairs, and $11,250 to the school for the gym floor. Motion
made to approve made by Tricia Swaters and seconded by Amy Wagner. Motion carried

Superintendent’s report: Mrs. Drehle reported that they made a list of additional gym repairs
that’s could be done with the extra donations for the floor.
List consisted of: Matts on the wall, speakers, controller board for the scoreboards, yearly finish
for the floor ($2,000), LED lights, and curtains.

Old business: Taco Tuesdays will be held every other month since we had such a great turn out
with donations for the gym floor. If there is a need to have more we can accommodate. The
dates are set as the following: October 22, 2024, December 10, 2024, February 11, 2025, and
April 8, 2025.

GVVC tournament- we will be hosting this year. Mr. DeMalade will be organizing the hospitality
room with the dinner themes.

Coach Tommie and Tina McClain have decided to do the JH and HS basketball sports banquet
together this year.



Softball and Cross Country sports banquet- looking at November 21, 2024 @6:30 as a possible
date. It was asked that we try and have the banquet at the Community building or the VFW for
basketball practice reasons. Janna will contact Ed Boden about the Community building and the
food (chicken and pork).

State Qualifiers- motion was made by Misty Meredith and seconded by Janette Crowder to give
an allowance of $45 for any state qualifier for any sport. Motion carried

New Business: Boo w/Boosters will be hosted on Main Street on Halloween. Mrs. Drehle is
going to have Charlie Meredith do the flyer and on the flyer it will promote going around town to
the community as well. Misty Meredith stated that the Montrose Festival Committee would pay
for the prize money for the costume contest. It was decided not to do a trophy for the best trunk
this year. Janna Wareham will talk with Ed Boden about using the Community Building as back
up weather permitting. Janna Wareham will get with Rick and Beverly Kalwei to see if they will
be handing out hot dogs etc again this year.

Next MABC meeting January 22, 2025 @ 6pm


